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May 15 
MOWR Program Meeting -3:00 

For upcoming Jr’s & Sr’s            
Please see info on attached page. 

May 15-17 High School Exams 

May 16 
Rome Braves Baseball Game 

Dress Code: 
Maca approved summer attire 

May 18 High School Awards at 1pm 

May 19 Preschool Graduation                           
 

Immediately following Elementary 
Awards in the cafeteria. 

May 19 
Elementary Awards 
K5 - 3rd ~ 9:00AM 

4th - 6th ~ 10:30AM 

May 19 Last Day of School  
(Noon Dismissal) 

May 20 
High School Graduation 

11 a.m. 
(Temple Baptist Church) 
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Please don’t miss the last chance to order your 
yearbook! See Mrs. Boykin for order form and 
turn in your payment of $45.                                                  

Also, you may purchase a Happy Ad or Love 
Line for your student for just $10!                              
Example: William, you are our pride and joy! 
Love, Mom  and Dad  

If you would like to buy an ad for your business, 
please see Mrs. Boykin for prices. 

The last day to order  all of the above is May 16th. 

Chocolate Fundraiser 
  

A big thank you to all who sold, sold, sold!  
 

All preschool through 6th grade students who  
returned their candy money or participated  
in the buy-out will be rewarded with pizza 
lunch on Monday, May 15th.     

 

Attention UPCOMING Juniors and Seniors 
At the end of each school year, we have the 
privilege of having Jerry Yandel from Truett 
McConnell University come to talk to our 
upcoming juniors and seniors about the 
Move On When Ready Program (formerly 
ACCEL).  MOWR is an opportunity for 
students who qualify to participate in dual 
enrollment through Truett McConnell and 
earn college credit for some of their courses.  
This year, Mr. Yandel will be here on 
Monday, May 15, at 3:00.  Parents are 
encouraged to attend. If you are unable to 
attend, your student will be coming home 
with all of the information and enrollment 
papers that day.  There is no extra cost for 
the MOWR program; however, the courses 
are college level, so they do require a 
student’s strong commitment.  After you 
receive the information, if you still have any 
questions, please feel free to call me. 
 

Thank you, 
 

Mrs. Shamblin 


